
 

Dear customers, 
 
Please note BL-2835R650-20 is obsoleted on 02/01/2023 due to chip 
material discontinuous.   
 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience this may cause, and thank you for your 
continuously business. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Applications Engineer 
American Bright Optoelectronics Corp.  
13815-C Magnolia Ave., Chino, CA 91710 
Phone: (909) 628-5050  Fax: (909) 628-5006 
Email: ABOC@americanbrightled.com 
https://www.americanbrightled.com 
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